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CONSULTING ENGINEERS: UPGRADING OF STREETS AND STORMWATER: WILLOWMORE, 

KLIPPLAAT, JANSENVILLE AND STEYTLERVILLE 

Please take note of an error in the tender document relating to MBD 3.1. The total budget for 

Jansenville and Klipplaat (2018/2019) incorrectly stated as R 22 727 675.00 (Including Direct and 

Indirect Costs) 

 

The correct amount should be R 2 727 675.00 (Incl. Direct and Indirect Costs) 

For further queries please contact Mr. J. Koeberg @ 049 807 5761 or at koebergj@bnlm.gov.za 

Sorry for the Inconvenience caused. 

 
DR. E.M. RANKWANA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


